
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Heather Howell < heathercl imateaction@gmail.com >

Thursday, August 29, 2024 8:26 AM
lnfo
'DANA Reserve' UNFAIR Water Annexation

Neighbors, Don't let the moneyed developers CUT lN LINE to receive excessive water for the Unwanted, Destructive
'Dana Reserve'!

There are local individuals who play by the rules, waiting for their projects to be approved, they will be bumped or lose
out to the demands of the huge Dana Reserve devrlopment. UNFAIRI UNJUST! CRONYISM !

THE COMMUNITY IS WATCHING.

Respectfully,
Heather Howell
Concerned Citizen
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Nipomo CSD Website <nipomocsd@gmail.com>
Thursday, August 29,2024 B:35 AM
lnfo
New contact Form submission - Entry lD#84 - Dana Reserve Annexation to NCSD

Routing
lnformation

Your Name

Heather Howell
Your Email Address

H rhvision @gmail.com <mailto: Hrhvision @gmail.com>
Subject

Dana Reserve Annexation to NCSD

Message

DONT LET WEALTHY DEVELOPERS CUT IN LINE TO ACCESS NIPOMO WATER.
'The HUGE, UNWANTED Dana Reserue' Development will overwhelm NCSD water capacity for other community
projects, and shows UNFAIR & UNiUST Preference to Wealthy Developer.
Stand with the community, the Majority, NOT SPECIAL INTERESTS AND pRIVATE pROFtT.

Respectfully,
Heather Howell
Fraud prevention
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Jeanie Dalton <jeanied123@att.net> 

Tuesday, August 27, 2024 10:39 AM 

Raymond Dienzo; Info 

Approve the Dana Reserve Project 

Nipomo Community Service Directors: 

I want you to approve of the Dana Reserve Project. 

I, Jeanie Dalton, own 4 properties in the Community Services District. I have lived in Nipomo for 

45 years. I want you to approve the Dana Reserve Project. It will spread the cost of you buying 

water From Santa Maria and improve and modernize the water and sewer system in Nipomo. We 

need good development after being the abused stepchild of San Luis Obispo County for as long as 

I've lived here. 
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